MISSISSIPPI POWER & LIGHT COMPANY

Helping Build Mississippi
P. 0. BOX 1640, JACKSON, MISSISSIPPI 38205

November 14, 1984

NUCLEAR LICENSING & SAFETY DEPARTMENT

U. 8, Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Washington, D, C. 20555

aAttention: Mr., Harold R, Denton, Director
Dear Mr. Denton:

SULJECT: Grand Gulf Nuclear Station
Unit 1
Docket No. 50-416
License No. NPF-29
File: 0260/L-800.0
Transmittal of Fee for License
Application
Ref: MAEC-84/0392
AECM-84 /0486

Attached to the application for an amendment to the operating license for
Grand Gulf Nuclear Station (GCNS), PCOL-84/19, dated October 9, 1984,
Mississippi Power & Light Company (MP&L) incorrectly sent a check for
$1200.00., This amount would hav: been correct for a pro forma amendment prior
to June 20, 1984, the date that the 10CFR170 fee schedules were revised.

Ms. Reba M. Diggs, of your organization, returned our check with her letter of
October 18, 1984, explaining our error.

Attached is a check for $150.00 now required for the application. MP&L
understand that you will bill us for the review of the application according
to the guidelines of 10CFRI170,

MP&L apologizes for any inconvenience this error may have caused.

Yours truly.

F. Dale
Director
PIR/JGC:rg
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MISSISSIPPI POWER & LIGHT COMPANY

Mr. J. B. Richard (w/a)
Mr. R, B. McGehee (w/o)
Mr. N. S. Reynolds (w/o)
Mr. G. B. Taylor (w/o)

Mr. Richard C. DeYoung, Director (w/a)
Office of Inspectlon & Enforcement

U. 8. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Mr. J. P, O'no'''y, Regional Administrator (w/a)
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Region II

101 Marietta St., N.W., Suite 2900

Atlanta, Georgia 30323
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